
KINGSVILLE TOWNSHIP TRUSTEES REGULAR MEETING 
Special Meeting 
January 14, 2025 

 
The January 14, 2025 special meeting of the Kingsville Township Trustees was 
called to order at 1800 by Chairman Mike Cliff, followed by the Pledge of 
Allegiance. The special meeting was called to discuss an offer to provide 
neighboring Sheffield Township Fire & EMS service. 
 
All Sheffield Township Trustees, Alan Kohta, Kirk White, and Troy Vanek, were in 
attendance. Sheffield’s interim fire chief, Rob Ocasio, was also present. They 
presented questions concerning a contract offered by Kingsville Township to 
Sheffield for Fire & EMS service. The questions covered a variety of topics 
including stipend pay, soft versus hard billing for residents and non-residents, the 
use and sharing of equipment, hours of operation, volunteer versus part-time 
staff, response times, and other Fire & EMS related issues. 
 
No decisions were made at the meeting. Sheffield trustees have another contract 
offer from Plymouth Township to consider and using the information they 
gathered, they will make a decision at a future date. 
        
Mike Cliff made a motion to adjourn the January 14, 2025 special meeting of the 
Kingsville Township Trustees.  Karl seconded the motion. All in favor. Motion 
carried. 
 
 
______________________________    __________________________   
Mike Cliff, Chairman                         Michael DeFazio, Fiscal Officer 


